Board Proceedings

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a work session, Monday, January 21, 2019
in the High School Media Center. President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm with directors Matthews,
Denner, Baltes, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers. Director Schwickerath was absent.

Director Matthews moved to approve the agenda. Director Baltes seconded the motion. Ayes: Denner, Baltes, Matthews,
and Rosonke. Nays: none.

Annette Zeplin, building consultant with Facilities Cost Management Group, led the board on a tour of the middle school
building. Annette described the floor plan and answered questions for the board.

After returning from the tour she reviewed the pending change orders that will be approved at the regular meeting. Annette
will be back in the district on Thursday, January 24, 2019 for a contractors meeting.

Director Matthews moved to adjourn at 6:27 pm. Director Denner seconded the motion. Ayes: Baltes, Denner, Matthews, and
Rosonke. Nays None.



